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From the Regius rrofessor of medicine,
Letter (Typewritten)

25th march, 1913,

Dear Archie,

I do hope you have got into the R.V.H. as Assistant Pathologist,
as it would be a great experience for you. I am sending you Shen
nan*s book on Pathology which will be helpful. .

Sincersly yours,

Wnm. Osler.
(Script)

I hope to be in sontreal
about the middle of May.



